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Dear Chair Sollman, Vice-Chair Brock Smith, and Members of the Committee, 

 

My name is Rick Ray, and I live in rural Multnomah County (Corbett area). I am 

writing in support of SB 88 to make sure that advertising, legal and lobbyist fees 

come out of company profits, not rate payer pockets. 

 

I support SB 88 because: 

 

High energy bills are unfair for a for-profit, corporate utility to charge customers in 

order to for their lobbyists, lawyers, advertising, and membership fees to big industry 

associations. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support of SB 88.  

 

Sincerely,  

Rick Ray 

Corbett, Oregon 


